
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: Comments on the Final Draft – Comprehensive Zoning By-Law Review - 9560-9570 Keele Street
Date: October-14-21 10:53:45 AM
Attachments: Outlook-tlgps4xw.png

2021.10.13 - 9560 & 9570 Keele St - Vaughan Comprehensive Zoning Review Submission Letter.pdf

From: Steven Pham <spham@westonconsulting.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 9:44 AM
To: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Ryan Guetter <rguetter@westonconsulting.com>; Charles Vallance
(charlesvallance@laurierhomes.com) <charlesvallance@laurierhomes.com>; Aaron Platt
<AaronP@davieshowe.com>; philliprubinoff@laurierhomes.com; Brandon Correia
<Brandon.Correia@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Comments on the Final Draft – Comprehensive Zoning By-Law Review - 9560-
9570 Keele Street

Good morning Todd,

I hope you're doing well.

Weston Consulting is the planning consultant for Laurier Harbour (Keele) Inc., the owner of
the properties municipally known as 9560 & 9570 Keele Street in the City of Vaughan. On their
behalf, we are submitting a letter commenting on the City's final Draft of its Comprehensive
Zoning By-Law Review. This letter is intended as a follow-up to our previous letter dated June
3, 2021.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide these comments. We request to be notified of any
future reports, meetings, and/or decisions regarding this matter. At your earliest convenience,
please confirm receipt of this letter.

If you have any questions or concerns about our letter, please contact me via email or phone.

Kind regards,

STEVEN PHAM, HBSc, MScPl
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